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August 12, 2024 
 
ELECTRONIC DELIVERY TO:  BSTEWART@NOBLEENVIRO.COM 
 
Brian Stewart 
Noble Environmental 
6000 Town Center Boulevard, Suite 145 
Canonsburg, PA  15317 
 
Re: Withdrawal of Minor Permit Modification Application 

Sanitary Landfill – Leachate Management Plan Revision 
Rostraver Township, Westmoreland County 
I.D. No. 100277 
Authorization No. 1306639 

 
Dear Brian Stewart: 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) acknowledges receipt of your August 
9, 2024, request for withdrawal of the solid waste minor permit modification application to add a 
leachate evaporator to the leachate management system at Sanitary Landfill in Rostraver 
Township, Westmoreland County.  The Department hereby considers the application withdrawn 
without prejudice. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact me at 
ssvitek@pa.gov or 412.442.4130 to discuss your concerns. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharon Svitek 
Program Manager 
Bureau of Waste Management 
 
cc: Pamela Beard, Rostraver Township (pbeard@rostraver.us) 

Jason Rigone, Westmoreland County  (jrigone@co.westmoreland.pa.us) 
Alexander Sulkowski, Noble Environmental (asulkowski@nobleenviro.com) 
William Mura, PADEP (wmura@pa.gov) 
Ihab Abdulfatah, PADEP (iabdulfata@pa.gov) 
Mark Gorog, PADEP (mgorog@pa.gov) 
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